
Teaching Assistants (TA) names will show up on Social Sciences Moodle class websites the next
time they log in after their names go in the Registrar’s database for their specific sections. Usually
the delays are because TAs haven’t given the specific sections they are teaching to their
department’s scheduler.

Access to the private areas of class websites and the ability to create TA sites is granted almost
immediately after the TA name and sections are added into the Registrar database.

I'm a TA, but why doesn't
my name show up on my
Social Sciences class
website?
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